
 

Friday, September 20th 

Talk mail message:                         

Thank you to the parents/guardians who came to last night’s Meet the Teacher and those who 
volunteered their name forward to be part of the Parent School Support Committee.  

Voting will take place next week and more information will be shared about the process.   

 

Picture re-take day will be on October 4th in the morning.   Students who did not have their photo 
taken the first week of school will have priority to get their photo taken. 

 

Grad photos will take place with Crandall Studio the week of October 28th at BMHS.  Students will 
receive their appointment times in the next couple of weeks.  All grads must have their photo taken 
with this company to be included with the grad composite of all grad photos. 

 

After school learning support will be offered on the following Thursdays after school from 4:00 – 
5:30pm: September 26th, October 3rd, October 10th, October 17th, and November 7th  

Students are asked to sign up ahead of time for each session using a QR code that will be posted 
around the school, on TEAMS and shared in Homeroom class. 

 

Truth and Reconciliation Week:  September 23rd - September 27th  

Here are the items scheduled 

MONDAY: “Every Child Matters” flag raising  

TUESDAY: Reconciliation pledge tree in main foyer 

WEDNESDAY: Lunch hour presentation Trinia Augustine in ROOM 113 

                                “The ongoing impacts of residential schools: a personnel story” 

                                Reconciliation pledge tree in main foyer 

THURSDAY: Learn to play the traditional Mi’kmaw game Waltes at lunch in ROOM 113 

FRIDAY: Orange Shirt Day – students and staff are encouraged to wear orange. 

 

 

 



SAFE ARRIVAL PROGRAM 

When your child is absent from school, it is the parent/guardian’s responsibility to report the 
absence with the Safe Arrival program.  If you have been having issues with Safe Arrival, please 
email Eric Scott @ clement.scott@nbed.nb.ca.  In order to investigate the issue, the following 
information is needed: Student name, method of reporting, the phone number or email address 
used. If you are new to Safe arrival, please visit this link to set up, 
https://asdeast.nbed.ca/safearrival/  

 

Student Data Collection Sheets are required to be back in the office no later than September 25th, 
2024. If you are changing your address, proof of address needs to be shown in the form of a utility 
bill, credit card/ bank statement, mortgage, or lease agreement. Drop by the office to share this 
documentation with our admin assistants. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 


